
Good Luck to Ernie’s 
Mummy!

As you are probably aware, Ernie’s mum (Becca) and friend (Charlotte) on taking on the challenge of cycling all the 
way to Skegness on Friday 23rd May to raise money for Ash Class! We really appreciate your support and Ash Class 
would like to wish you both the best of luck! If anyone would like to donate, please click on the link below: 
https://www.gofundme.com/f/woodstone-fundraiser-bec-and-charls-road-to-skegvegas
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